
 

 

 

 

C&F: 3003829.1 

 

January 29, 2016 

VIA EMAIL & OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Melanie Bachman, Esq. 

  Acting Executive Director 

Connecticut Siting Council 

10 Franklin Square 

New Britain, CT 06051 

 

Re: Request for Extension 

Connecticut Siting Council Docket No. 449 

Telecommunications Facility at Redding Ridge Fire Department  

186 Black Rock Turnpike, Redding, Connecticut 

 

Dear Executive Director Bachman: 

Our records reflect that the Certificate for the captioned matter is due to expire at the end of 

April of this year.  Construction is anticipated to commence this spring and as such we 

respectfully request a one-year extension of the Certificate to April 30, 2017 in order to complete 

construction and have at least one commercial carrier on air.   

Should you have any questions or require anything further regarding this request please do not 

hesitate to contact me.      

 
 

cc: Redding Fire District No. 1 

Hon. Julia Pemberton, First Selectman, Town of Redding 

Aimee Pardee, M.A., ZEO, Town of Redding 

Maria Scotti, MCM 

Virginia King, MCM 

Christopher Gelinas, MCM 

Michele Briggs, AT&T 

Christopher B. Fisher, Esq. 

 

 


